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REGION MEMORANDUM 

HRDD No.  118,   s. 2022 

 
 

OFFICIAL RESULT OF REGIONAL SCREENING FOR THE 2023 PRINCESS MAHA 
CHAKRI AWARD  

 

To:  Schools Division Superintendents  

   
1. The Human Resource Development Division (HRDD) announces the result of the 

Regional Screening for the 2023 Princess Maha Chakri Award, to wit:  

 

Rank Name  Position SDO 

1st  Lawrence C. Aduca Teacher III Tacurong City  

2nd  Rebecca A. Eviota Principal I Sultan Kudarat 

 

2. The first in rank shall be the region’s nominee for the national level selection. All 

pertinent documents submitted by the nominee along with the Regional Director’s 
nomination shall be formally endorsed to the Philippine’s Princess Maha Chakri Award 

Screening Committee through DepEd International Cooperation Office (ICO).  

3. For queries and clarifications, contact Maria Isabel R. Cunanan, EPS – HRDD, 

through mariaisabel.cunanan@deped.gov.ph or Dave C. Prodigo, EPS – HRDD, through 

dave.prodigo@deped.gov.ph.  

4. For information and compliance of all concerned. 

 

 
CARLITO D. ROCAFORT  

   Director IV 
         

Encl.:  None 
Reference: DepEd Memorandum No. 89, s. 2022 

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following Subjects: 
 
AWARD   SELECTION    
 

 

DCP/HRDD/RM- RESULT OF REGIONAL SCREENING FOR THE 2023 PRINCESS MAHA CHAKRI AWARD/062/November 

02, 2022 

mailto:mariaisabel.cunanan@deped.gov.ph
mailto:dave.prodigo@deped.gov.ph

